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Dates for 

your diary. 

20.07.21 

Whole school sports 

day  - Last day of 

term 

06.09.2021 

Children return for 

the Autumn term 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

LAST WEEK 

It is hard to believe we have just 

completed the last full week in 

school for this academic year. 

The children have two more days 

to attend, and there is plenty 

happening in those final two days 

to make them excited.  Each 

class will be having their class 

parties on Monday.  School will, 

on this occasion, provide the 

snacks for the children.  This is 

so we can be sure that all food 

has been quarantined in line with 

recommendations.  On the last 

day, Tuesday 20th July, children 

will take part in their sports    

morning.  The forecast is for it to 

be very warm, so do please    

ensure they have had sun cream 

applied and have a hat to wear.  

We will provide drinks and      

refreshments.  As I have said in 

previous newsletters and text 

messages, schools have been 

instructed to lift none of the          

restrictions we currently have in 

place.  So, despite the national 

lifting of restrictions on the 19th, 

they are not applying to Coventry 

schools.  Therefore, sadly, we 

cannot change the decision for 

parents not being allowed to  

attend.   

As a treat for the children, after 

what has been a difficult 18 

months, we will be providing a 

barbeque and an ice cream or an 

ice lolly for each child.  I would 

like to give HUGE thanks to 

Liam Harkin.  He is the dad of 

Ava and Hughie (Nursery and 

Reception)  He has donated, 

extremely generously, the money 

for every child to receive this 

treat.  It is not the first time he 

has made a generous donation 

to the school and we are hugely 

grateful for his generosity and 

care.  Thank you so much, Liam! 

READING BOOKS 

We have now had most of 

the children’s current books 

returned to school.  If your 

child has not returned their 

book, please do so as a  

matter of urgency.  It enable 

us to carry out an inventory 

over the summer and restock 

where there are gaps.  Many 

thanks 

FATHER STEPHEN       

FAWCETT 

This week, our year 6         

children attended their             

leavers’ mass with our new 

priest.  He made everyone 

feel very welcome and was 

very complimentary about 

the children who he met for 

the first time.  He will be 

coming into school on             

Monday to meet the children 

in their classes.  This                

evening, you will each              

receive an invite to his     

induction mass on Sunday 

25th July.  It would be lovely 

if as many of us could              

welcome him to his new  

parish as possible.  As you 

will see on the invite, it is at 

9.00am in St Anne’s church.  

We hope to see you there! 

COVID 

I hope I am not speaking too 

soon, but in comparison to 

other school across the city, 

we have been extremely 

fortunate with covid                

outbreaks.  We have had to 

ask staff and children to           

self-isolate because of being 

a close contact, but (thank 

God) we have had no            

positive case within our 

school community.  Please 

be assured that we continue 

to follow the guidance to the 

letter, and follow 

all advice.  If you have any  

questions about how we deal 

with incidents, we are always 

happy to explain.  

YEAR 6 

On Monday, our year 6          

children will mark the end of their 

time at St. Anne’s with a               

celebration evening.  It is a 

chance for the children to dress 

up, share some food and have 

some fun.  This cohort is very 

special to me, as most of us 

started at St. Anne’s together.  It 

has been lovely to see them 

grow from timid, small four year 

olds to the confident, bright   

eleven year olds they are now.  

We shall miss you, children, and 

we wish you every happiness 

and success as you move to 

your new schools.  Do stay in 

touch with each other.               

Remember the friendships you 

have forged and go forward as 

positive, kind, hard-working 

young adults.  Try to be  people 

who see the best in things and 

the best in people—try not to be               

negative!  Try not to be people 

that always see the worst—look 

for the best,  and remember to 

‘always look on the bright side of 

life’.  Remember to have a sense 

of humour and a sense of fun. 

Those qualities will get you far in 

life, and I will be watching and 

asking regularly to see how you 

are all doing in the next stage of 

your journey.  Go and show 

them what you are made of! 



 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Maya Aleksander 

Year 1 Bradley Alantia 

Year 2 Abdoul Harley 

Year 3 Prettia Chey 

Year 4 Rebecca Jayden 

Year 5 Adley Habi 

Year 6 Praise Diya 

Well done to all of our amazing stars. We are so proud of you! 

‘Do the right thing even when no one is looking.’ 

Year 

Group 

Helpful 

and      

loving 

Attentive 

and kind 

Listening 

and      

learning 

Open and 

honest 

1 14 32 82 8 

2 10 11 236 17 

3 63 51 201 12 

4 9 22 31 50 

5 14 11 5 10 

6 5  15 1 

HALO 

AWARD











Nellie – Year 1

Prettia – Year 3 

Ashraf – Year R

Johnson – Year 6

Corey – Year 3

Chloe – Year 1

Aysha - Nursery

Jonasz – Year 4

Aicha – Year 3

Sidney – Year 2

Daniel – Year 1

Nevaeh – Year 5

Kiyann - Nursery

Marlie - Reception

Hussein - Reception

Jack – Year 2

Lilas – Year 4

Oceane – Year 4

Abdousalam – Year 2

Lucas – Year 5

Eden - Reception

Lalonie – Year 2 

Alicja - Nursery

Chinonso – Year 5

Eliana – Year 6

Kacper – Year 5

Vedansh - Nursery

Sophia – Year 6

Micaiah - Nursery

Isabelle – Year 2

Maisy-Leigh - Reception


